1. When a student drops a class and the faculty member records the reason on the Retention Alert
Withdrawal Form, what happens to this information? Is it compiled? Are the aggregate results
available? Are the individual faculty members’ results available to use during a performance
review?

Thanks.

2. Many academic faculty are concerned with giving points to students for bringing canned goods.
First, this inflates grades. Second, it is unfair to the very students we are, supposedly, trying to
help. The students who need the food can’t get the points!

Please consider this issue.

3. What did the results of the Merit Pay survey reveal?



